Subject Line: Participants being sought for a library and information science research study

William Street, a graduate student at the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill’s School of Library and Information Science, is looking for participants for a research study. This study is about conducting interviews with LIS professionals to establish best practices for the preservation of non-fungible tokens (NFTs). This message was sent to you through a listserv maintained by the American Library Association, or Society of American Archivists.
 If you take part in this study, you would be asked to participate in a one hour, semi-structured interview with the principal investigator, conducted over zoom. To be able to take part in this study, individuals must be a non-student member of the organization. If you are interested in participating or have any questions about the study, please email ws15@ad.unc.edu or call (203)505-2405.
